
Canal Rewatered Towpath Access Restored 

(May 2009) Joggers, walkers and cyclists regained access to the full length of the Augusta Canal towpath 

as of 5 p.m. Friday, May 8, according to information supplied by the construction company performing 

work on the city waterworks raw water pumping station.  Work will continue on the project, but safety 

fencing will allow pedestrians to pass by the work areas. The entry point accessed via Eisenhower Drive 

or Goodrich Street had been closed for several months. The bridge across the canal at Eisenhower Park 

remains closed. 

 

 

 


